
   
 

MHW PART #2574-2308  
MHW-8/18/2023  

  

Flu Vaccine Member Reward  

LIMITED TIME OFFER  

(Medicaid)  
 

Dear Provider,  

In an effort to encourage more members to get the Influenza (flu) vaccine, Molina Healthcare of 

Washington is pleased to offer a  member reward for the flu vaccine to unvaccinated Apple Health 

(Medicaid) members* (ages 6 months+). Members can earn a $100  Gift Card (Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearm 

(ATF) restricted) if they receive their flu shot between September 1, 2023 and February 29, 2024. 

 

We encourage you to let your Molina Apple Health patients know about this reward as part of 

your flu vaccination efforts.  

 

For this flu incentive campaign, no attestation form will be required. To receive their gift card, members 

must provide the required information one of the following two ways: 

 
Email: MHW_QI_Interventions@MolinaHealthcare.com 

 
Required Information 

• Full name, 

• ProviderOne ID Number, 

• Date of birth, 
 

Members have until March 31, 2024 to submit the required information in order to receive their gift 
card. 

Regards, 
 
Quality Department 
Molina Healthcare of Washington  
 
*Members must have Molina Healthcare of Washington as their primary insurance at the time of 
receiving their flu shot between September 1, 2023 and February 29, 2024.  

 

Phone: Leave a voice message at (866) 325-5173 

 

• Date of the flu shot, 

• Gift Card Option (Walmart or CVS), and 

• The mailing address where member would like 
to receive Gift Card 
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